
Environmental Protection Agency Meeting Notes 

Atrazine Registration Review 

EPA Office of Pesticide Programs, EPA Region 5, and Minnesota Department of 
Agriculture  

August 1, 2022 / 2:30pm – 3:30pm 

Via MS TEAMS 

 

Meeting Summary 

Staff from EPA’s Office of Pesticide Programs (OPP) and EPA Region 5 met with Minnesota 

Department of Agriculture (MDA) to discuss the potential impacts of the proposed picklist mitigation 

in Minnesota. MDA discussed Minnesota’s use of Agricultural Best Management Practices (BMPs) 

to reduce runoff, Minnesota’s water monitoring program, as well as potential obstacles to 

enforcement of the proposed mitigation. MDA will be submitting detailed comments on the proposed 

revisions memorandum.  

Meeting Participants 

EPA Office of Pesticide Programs 

Pesticide Re-evaluation Division (PRD) 

Marianne Walters, Team Leader, Risk Management and Implementation Branch III (RMIB III) 

Alex Hazlehurst, Chemical Review Manager, RMIB III 

EPA Region 5 

Seth Dibblee, Environmental Scientist, Integrated Pest Management 

Anton Martig, Section Supervisor  

Emma Gloekler, Life Scientist   

Minnesota Department of Agriculture  

Rajinder Mann 

Roger Mackedanz 

Kathleen Hall 

David Tollefson 

Joshua Stamper 

Dan Stoddard 

Bill Vanryswyk 

 


